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1SO 9001:




____________________________________________________________________________
Ref:  ISB/CIR/12/2017
       




Date: 13th June, 2017                                                                                                                                     
Dear Parent,


                              
A Planetarium Show is being organized for the students of LKG to Class III from 18th to 21st June, 2017 in the school Auditorium during school hours. This is an educational activity and is purely voluntary. (Please refer to the leaflet attached) The cost of the same is BD. 2/-. Kindly send the acknowledgement slip (duly filled) and the money in a sealed envelope addressed to the Class Teacher by Thursday, 15th June, 2017 if you would like your child to attend the show.
Kind regards,
Sudhir Krishnan
Principal
------------------------------------------------------------(--------------------------------------------------
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT
Planetarium Show – Riffa Campus

This is to confirm that my child  __________________________  G.R. No:  ___________        Class & Section: _____ received Circular ISB/CIR/12/2017 dated 13th  June, 2017 regarding Planetarium Show.                                                                                                                                    

         I would like my child to attend the Planetarium Show. I am enclosing BD. 2/- for the same.

         I would not like my child to attend the Planetarium Show.

Name of the Parent:_______________________  Contact telephone No: ________________

Signature : ______________

Date: _______________  

